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DOMESTIC 4 L

WILSON

CRABGRASS
KILLER

GUARANTEE:
Arsenic, as elemental

(Present as dodecyl and octyl ammonium
methyl arsonate) 4%

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

KILLS CRABGRASS
IN LAWNS AFTER IT APPEARS

WITHOUT HARMING LAWN GRASSES

REG. NO. 12099 P.C.P. ACT

LABORATORIES WILSON INC.
DUNDAS, ONTARIO  L9H 3H3

DIRECTIONS FOR USE:

Be sure soil is moist for 2 days before each treatment.  During
dry spells, water thoroughly before making applications.  Resume
keeping soil moist a day or two after application, especially
during hot, dry weather.

For best results, spray in early summer when crabgrass is in
seedling stage with light green, wide tapered leaves.  Young
crabgrass may require only 1 application.  Mature plants require
re-application after 5 to 7 days.  Apply with a hose-end sprayer
or tank sprayer using a coarse spray pattern to wet foliage
thoroughly.  Repeat treatment if crabgrass appears again later in
the season or if rain falls within 4 hours of spraying.



Rate:  For young plants (in June) mix 225 mL 15 tablespoonfuls)
in 20 litres of water to treat 100 square metres.

For mature plants in normal weather, mix 500 mL in 20 litres of
water to treat 100 square meters.  When the temperature is above
30'C, use the rate for young plants.

Do not treat newly seeded lawns until after three mowings.  Bent
or fescue grass may be temporarily discoloured.  May damage other
weed grasses such as poa annua (annual bluegrass).  Do not apply
to ornamentals, flowers, fruits and vegetables.

PRECAUTIONS:

Keep out of reach of children.  Keep pets and livestock off
treated areas.  Avoid breathing spray mist.  Avoid contact with
skin, eyes or clothing.  Avoid contamination of food or feed.  Do
not contaminate ponds, lakes or streams.  Wash thoroughly after
use.  Keep from freezing.  Keep in original container.  Mix only
as much spray as can be used at one time.

FIRST AID:

If swallowed, induce vomiting and get medical attention.  If on
skin, wash with soap and water, If in eyes, flush with plenty of
water and call a doctor.

TOXICOLOGY INFORMATION:

BAL (Dimercaprol) is a specific antidote for chronic as well as
acute poisoning.

RINSE, WRAP AND DISPOSE OF EMPTY CONTAINER WITH REGULAR GARBAGE.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this



service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.

+))


